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LUKOIL OPENS E-LEARNING ROOMS IN BUKHARA

Today, PJSC “LUKOIL” presented e-learning rooms in the Bukhara Oil and Gas
College.

The opening ceremony was attended by the Head of Bukhara Valizhon Urinov,
Head of PJSC “LUKOIL” Department for Organizational Development and Career
Management Yuriy Pikhtovnikov, Director of the Bukhara Oil and Gas College
Malikzhon Murodov, representatives of OOO “LUKOIL Uzbekistan Operating
Company”, Uzbekneftegaz National Holding Company and other partner
organizations and institutions.

LUKOIL considers the oil and gas college in Bukhara as a site for education and
training of potential employees of the Gas Processing Facility, being constructed in
Kandym.

Press Centre PJSC "LUKOIL"
Phone: +7 (495) 627-16-77
E-mail: media@lukoil.com

http://www.lukoil.com
https://www.facebook.com/Lukoil.en
http://twitter.com/lukoilengl


